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This is a good initiative, to better support the government departments required by MOU 
(particularly previous TWES process) additional funding must be provided to ensure a dedicated 
and robust process to support both assessment of, and support of the individual to achieve the 
best outcomes.  
Previously this was expected to be conducted with no additional resourcing to already stretched 
services. 

 


